
 

December 4, 2024 

Coordinating Emergency Department Follow-Ups for Medi-Cal Members 
 

Dear providers, 

The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) is reaching out to inform you of a new initiative to align with 
HPSM’s Healthcare Effectiveness Data and Information Set (HEDIS) measures. HEDIS measures are 
designed to ensure that health plans provide high-quality and effective care. This new initiative seeks 
to streamline post-emergency department visit follow-up for our Medi-Cal members to ensure 
continuity of care. 

 

Starting December 16, 2024, HPSM will notify you via fax whenever one of your assigned 
members have visited the Emergency Department. To update your fax information with us 
please fill out the following form: https://providers.hpsm.org/ChangeRequestProvider/ 

 

Providers must schedule a follow up with these 
members within seven (7) days after the 
emergency department visit to ensure timely 
and appropriate care. 

 

The notification will include the name of the 
emergency department facility to assist in 
obtaining medical records for the visit.  

 

Please direct question to HPSM Provider 
Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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